
ATTENTION: TOWN OF BAINBRIDGE PROPERTY OWNERS

The Town of Bainbridge was recently awarded a Community 
Development block Grant from New York State. The funds from this 

grant will be used to rehabilitate single-family, owner occupied properties 
located within the boundaries of the Town. Occupants must be

low-to-moderate in income, as per the table below, and the property 
must be in need of repairs. Other requirements apply.

The type of rehabilitation work includes, but may not be limited to:

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8

$42,950      $49,100      $55,250      $61,350      $66,300      $71,200      $76,100      $81,000

Household Size (Number of Persons)
Maximum
Income

Applications are now being accepted. For more information, please 
call the Town’s Consultant, Thoma Development Consultants, at 
607-753-1433, Monday through Friday, between 8:30 am and 4:00 pm

• Electric
• Windows
• Insulation
• Flooring

• Plumbing
• Doors
• Masonry
• Heating 

• Roofing
• Painting
• Interior/Exterior 

Carpentry


